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Dear Students and Colleagues, 

I am pleased to inform you that outbound student activities for Semester Two of 2021/22 will be 
resumed. Students who wish to travel abroad for outbound student activities must have received the 
full doses of COVID-19 vaccination at least 14 days prior to their departure. 

Although the University has acquired Group Travel Insurance for students participating in activities 
outside Hong Kong which PolyU recognises, students are strongly advised to consider purchasing 
additional insurance prior to travel. Outgoing students are also urged to take extra precautions and 
follow the health requirements and guidelines of the relevant authorities and institutions carefully. 
The University will make adjustments to the above arrangement as and when necessary, taking into 
account the evolving pandemic situation and the Government’s relevant measures. If you have any 
questions about this arrangement, please contact the activity organising unit. 

Best regards, 

WT Wong 
Deputy President and Provost 
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